
 

 
 
 

 AGENDA ITEM SUMMARY 

AGENDA DATE August 13, 2019 
DESCRIPTION CONSIDER RESOLUTION NO. 2019-R129; A RESOLUTION 

AUTHORIZING THE CITY MANAGER TO ENTER INTO AND MANAGE AN 
AMENDMENT TO THE AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF BOERNE 
AND TROY DORMAN OF HALFF ASSOCIATES, INC. FOR REVISIONS TO 
CITY ORDINANCES RELATING TO STORMWATER RUNOFF AND LOW 
IMPACT DEVELOPMENT. 

STAFF’S 
RECOMMENDED 
ACTION (be specific) 

Approve Resolution No. 2019-R129; Authorizing an amendment to the 
agreement with Troy Dorman with Halff Associates, Inc. for revisions 
to city ordinances relating to stormwater runoff and low impact 
development in an amount not to exceed $67,299.00. 
 

CONTACT PERSON Laura Talley, Director of Planning and Community Development 
SUMMARY At the July 9th meeting Council gave direction that Staff hire a 

consultant to assist in revisions to our current and proposed 
ordinances regarding Stormwater runoff/low impact development 
(LID) to address water quality related to runoff.  Then on July 23rd, 
Council authorized the City Manager to enter into an agreement with 
Troy Dorman of Halff Associates, Inc.   The initial contract updating 
current and proposed ordinances regarding incorporation or 
enhancement of stormwater/LID regulations targeted toward water 
quality was in the amount of $49,561.   
 
Staff also currently has an initiative to coordinate uniformity and 
consistency between Kendall County and City regulations for 
stormwater/detention.  These are water quantity issues related to 
runoff.  Staff has met with Councilmember Wolosin, the County 
Engineers and Commissioner Richard Chapman to discuss how best to 
achieve this goal.      
 
After some discussion with the group regarding the differences in 
regulations, it was decided that coordination between the City and 
County is advantageous for both entities.  Councilmember Wolosin 
requested that we consider this update with our LID ordinance 
updates.  Mr. Tobolka, the County Engineer offered a financial 
commitment of $10,000 to assist with consulting services.  We’ve 
asked Mr. Troy Dorman of Halff Associates to provide a revised scope 
of services that would include an update to the stormwater detention 
sections of the ordinance and coordinate with the County regarding 

  District Impacted 

  1 = Wolosin 

  2 = Woolard 

  3 = Scott 

  4 = Fowler 

  5 = Macaluso 

  All 



 

the update to their rules as well.       
 
The revised scope of services includes an amount of $17,738 to cover 
the additional services.  Staff is asking Council for approval for the City 
Manager to enter into a contract with Troy Dorman of Halff 
Associates, Inc. in the amount of $67,299. 
 

COST  
SOURCE OF FUNDS  
ADDITIONAL 
INFORMATION 

 

 
This summary is not meant to be all inclusive.  Supporting documentation is attached. 
 
 


